
 
 
 

 

 

Construction Informational Meeting 

WIS 92 – (East Avenue and USH 14) 

Pavement Resurfacing 

 

Meeting Date, Time  
and Location: 

Tuesday, July 15, 2025, at 5:00 pm 
400 W Main St., Brooklyn, WI 53521 

On-site Project Engineer: Jon Olinger, Batterman – (608) 743-9350 

Contractor Project Manager: Garret Peck, Payne and Dolan, Inc. – (920) 716-2991 

Project Manager: Anthony Buerger, WisDOT 

Project Supervisor: Jim Simpson, WisDOT 

For more information, contact: Hannah Punzel, WisDOT Project Communications Manager 
(608) 246-7907, hannah.punzel@dot.wi.gov 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is preparing to complete roadway construction on WIS 92 
between East Avenue in Belleville and US Highway 14 just East of Brooklyn. Payne and Dolan, Inc. is the 
General Contractor on the project, and Batterman is the engineering firm appointed by WisDOT to manage the 
project. The work is tentatively scheduled to start in late July 2025. This construction project will include asphalt 
pavement resurfacing, new concrete curb and sidewalk at intersections with pedestrian crossings. 

The project team has scheduled an informational meeting before construction to discuss construction operations, 
closures, local access, project timelines, etc. There will be a question-and-answer session following project 
overview. 

We encourage property and business owners, interested citizens, and other stakeholders to attend the meeting. If 
you cannot attend and would like to stay informed of the construction project's progress, please send your email 
address to Jon Olinger, jolinger@rhbatterman.com, to be placed on a distribution list for our weekly construction 
update email. This email will detail the construction progress and upcoming operations.  

We look forward to meeting with you on Tuesday, July 15, 2025, at 5:00 pm. 

 


